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Ebola Concerns Are Causing Companies to Seek Legal Advice
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The article “Ebola Concerns Are Causing Companies to Seek Legal Advice,” discussed how Ebola

concerns are raising a litany of legal questions, from how companies should treat employees

possibly exposed to the virus or an infected person to whether quarantines infringe on an

individual's own civil liberties.

Many employers are looking for help “digesting” laws and information already out there to evaluate

their liability, particularly those in health care fields or where international travel is a part of the job.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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